
Nomination letter for Ellinor Juth to the LYMEC Bureau

Dear Liberal friends,

Svensk Ungdom, Swedish Youth of Finland, has the pleasure to nominate Ellinor Juth as a

candidate for the LYMEC Bureau election at the Spring Congress in Prague. Ellinor Juth has

a long background in Svensk Ungdom and she has shown strong dedication towards liberal

youth in Finland, Europe and the world.

Juth has participated actively in both national and international politics and worked closely

together with the board of Svensk Ungdom for several years. Her experience and dedication

would be of great value to the bureau. Other merits are Juth’s vast knowledge about politics,

her courage to stand up for her values and great organisational skills.

Ellinor Juth is diplomatic and Svensk Ungdom sees Ellinor as a great team player and we

know that she would do a fantastic job in the LYMEC Bureau.

We, at Svensk Ungdom, strongly support Ellinor Juth for the LYMEC Bureau.

Frida Sigfrids, President of Svensk Ungdom Finland


